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SHPO Review: 21-0721/MI - Demolition Notice: 4444 N 26th Street (AHI 110882)

drew.barnhart@wisconsinhistory.org <drew.barnhart@wisconsinhistory.org>
Fri 5/21/2021 1�02 PM

To:  Intern-2, HPC <HINTERN2@milwaukee.gov>

Dear Ms. Drayer, 

We have completed our review of WHS #21-0721, Demolition Notice: 4444 N 26th Street (AHI
110882) and find that no eligible properties will be adversely affected. 

This finding is based on our understanding that only the non-contributing 1960s addition will be
demolished. If any historic features of the house will be affected beyond the demolition of this
limited space, please let us know.  

If your plans change or cultural materials/human remains are found during the project, please halt
all work and contact our office. 

Please use this email as your official SHPO concurrence for the project. If you require a hard copy
signed form, please contact me and I will provide you a signed copy as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Drew Barnhart 
State Historic Preservation Office 

Wisconsin Historical Society 
816 State Street, Madison, WI 53706 
608-261-2457 
drew.barnhart@wisconsinhistory.org 
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